
Lamb Lake New Member Process

1. New members must pay a $2000 New Member Fee at the time of closing, as
well as prorated dues (if applicable).

2. New members must then appear at a Lamb Lake Board Meeting to be
accepted by the board as members. The meetings are held the second
Tuesday of every month at the Sycamore Bible Church located at 699 E.
Park Street, Trafalgar, IN 46181. Your realtor may represent you, or you
may come alone.

3. Upon approval at the board meeting, the new member will be given the
Lamb Lake Rules and ByLaws, which the member is responsible to read and
abide by.

4. Next, the New Member will need to contact Otis Kerr (317-500-3003 or
Otis_kerr86@yahoo.com ) to complete a Boating Safety Course.

5. After completing the Boating Safety Course, the member will need to refer
to the Boating Regulations in the By-Laws to ensure that their boat(s) are
within Lamb Lake regulations and properly stickered with the New Member’s
last name.

6. Finally, the New Member will contact Jake Hahn (317-878-7795 or
jakehahn45@yahoo.com ) in order to have the boat inspected, approved
and be given the proper yearly Lamb Lake stickers, so that the boat can be
dropped in the lake.

7. Please contact Angie Greene, Lamb Lake Secretary (317-435-6460 or
angielamblake@gmail.com ) with any questions during this process.

NO PROPERTY OWNER ALLOWED ON THE LAKE UNTIL THESE ITEMS ARE
COMPLETE.

The Lamb Lake board and members worked hard to create a process to ensure
that all boats on our lake have been properly approved and that our New
Members know the rules to keep our lake safe!

Thank you and welcome to Lamb Lake!!
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